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Submission: Regarding the Special Rate Variation of 6.5% being applied for by Eurobodalla Shire Council, we are writing in 
support due to the absolute necessity of the extra funding to maintain infrastructure to the standard required in our shire. We 
have been in business in the shire since 1985, the past fifteen years of which our core business being property development, 
and know first- hand the state of our infrastructure and the requirements and expectations of our ever increasing population. 
From the information provided by Council during the lengthy public consultation process, it is obvious to us that the decision to 
make the application was the conclusion to an extremely thorough process. David and Jean Brewer 
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